
TOWN OF FULTON 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, Mar. 10, 2015 @ 6:00 p.m. 
Fulton Town Hall 

2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton 
 
 
The Town has received an application for an amendment to their conditional use 
permit pursuant to Sec. (C) (4) of A-1 Agricultural District of the Town of Fulton 
Zoning Ordinance, for a 2.29 acre parcel in the SE ¼, SW¼ of Sec. 26 of Fulton 
Township from William & Mary Eckert, 2004 W Manogue Rd., Janesville, WI.  
They would like expand the number of people they serve by offering a large 
gathering space for anniversary parties, graduation parties, weddings, and 
private gatherings for life events to their home based business of a winery.  Ther 
pavilion occupancy not to exceed 96 people.  This matter will be considered by 
the Town of Fulton Planning and Zoning Committee on Tuesday, Mar. 10th, 2015 
@ 6:00 p.m. Note:  This is another hearing because the board tabled this at the 
February meeting so the applicants could provide more information about their 
business plan 
 
 
 
       Connie Zimmerman - Clerk 
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